
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
FROM THE MANITOWOC COUNTY RECYCLING CENTER 
 
Date:    1/22/2016 
From:    Jon Reisenbuechler 
To:    Herald Times Reporter/Lakeshore Chronicle 
 
SUBJECT: Manitowoc County Electronics Collection Price Change 

 
 Beginning January 27, 2016 the Manitowoc County Recycling Center will adjust the 
recycling charges on a number of items accepted under the electronics collection program.  
  
CRT TVs 24 inches or less (small)  15.00 each 

CRT & Projection TVs greater than 24 inches and less 
than or equal to 36 inches (medium) 

25.00 each 

CRT & Projection TVs  greater than 36 inches (large) 35.00 each 

CRT Computer Monitors 
 

15.00 each 

 
All televisions and monitors are measured diagonally across the glass portion of the screen.  
Televisions and monitors must not be broken or stripped. Due to the increased health and safety 
issues associated with handling, storing and transporting stripped electronics or broken 
televisions, these items may be refused or assessed an extra fee depending on the situation.   
 
These price changes are necessary due to the rising cost of responsibly recycling old televisions 
and monitors that contain cathode ray tubes (CRTs).  Pricing for other items commonly accepted 
under this program, including LCD, Plasma, and LED style televisions and monitors, has not 
increased. 
 
The Manitowoc County Recycling Center is registered with the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources as a certified electronics collector.  This means that ALL the electronics recycled 
through our program are sent to reputable recycling companies who guarantee the confidential 
destruction of any personal data remaining on your electronics, recycle or reuse all of the 
materials they receive, and are registered with the Environmental Protection Association and 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources.   
 
If you have any questions, visit www.manitowocrecycles.org or call the Manitowoc County 
Recycling Center at 920-683-4333.  
 


